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26/04/2023 
 
 
Class II Permissive Change to FCC ID: RK7WCH-304 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
 
This is to request a Class II Permissive Change to FCC ID: RK7WCH-304. 
 
Following change has been made: 
 

With this change the separation distance of 7.5 cm in top direction and 8 cm laterally can be reduced to 
0 cm. 
The DUT can be installed in the vehicle in different configurations. The worst-case installation location is 
expected to be the vehicles rear-seat armrest, where it is possible for the passenger to place his 
arm on the DUT during the operation of charging. 
 
With the Numerical Dosimetry Investigation of the DUT a 0 cm separation distance fulfill SAR limits. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Ines Baufeld 
Product Certification Manager 
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Federal Communications Commission 
Laboratory Division, 
7435 Oakland Mills Road, 
Columbia, MD. 21046 
 
 
 
 


